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To My Holy Trinity Family:

	 Summer time is here. The weather is warmer. The days are longer. 
Many families are finally able to travel. Enjoy the summer but do not 
neglect your prayer life. Jesus is essential no matter what season we are in. 
It is so wonderful to see so many of you back at mass.
	 We are looking at re launching the altar server program in September 
once school and Religious Education resumes. We will need to do a 
retraining and get the schedule going once again. 
	 On Wednesday July 21st the Finance Council will be meeting. 
We are required to meet quarterly and submit our notes to the Regional 
Bishops Office. Please keep us in prayer.
	 Did you know that every dollar given through the Fr. Daly Building 
Fund stays at the parish and is not taxed by the Archdiocese of Los 
Angeles? That money can only be used for the use of the parish. Make use 
of those envelopes as much as possible. May God reward your generosity.
	 Our Called to Renew Campaign has been a huge success. So far 
we have collected $383,689.66 for the campaign. Our parish goal was 
$415,000.00. Anything over our goal will be returned to us at Holy Trinity. 
Thank you for all that you do. We have been able to do several needed 
maintenance projects because of the goodness of your generous hearts.
	 Here is the latest on our 2021 Together in Mission Campaign. Our 
parish goal once again is $31,566.00.  So far we have received $14,795.00 
in pledges. Money collected is $10,859.14. We are half way there. Thank 
You for those who have already given and for those that will.
	 Next Sunday July 18th from 10:00am-1:00pm is the registration date 
for RE and Confirmation. Please stop by the pavilion and see Rheza and 
Nicko. 
In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo



FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	    		           	         		            JULY 11, 2021

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Fourteenth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time was $7.550.10. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Trained adults can take steps to prevent suspicion. 
The Protecting God’s Children program is in place 
to raise awareness about behaviors of adults that 
may indicate a threat to the safety of children and 
young people. Through this program, trained adults 
learn how to prevent abuse from happening, in part 
by taking steps to eliminate suspicious behaviors, 
such as being alone with a young person. Creating 
a culture of openness and transparency goes a long 
way towards alleviating concerns of inappropriate 
behavior by adults, and helps children feel safe in 
their environment.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

HOLY TRINITY CATHOLIC SCHOOL
Holy Trinity Catholic School students are back 
in the classroom – on the road toward graduation 
and becoming the future leaders of tomorrow! The 
Catholic Education Foundation of Los Angeles 
has received a $50 million gift to provide financial 
support to new students enrolling in an Archdiocesan 
school for fall. Catholic education is affordable and 
tuition assistance is available! If you would like to 
arrange a tour of our parish school or get additional 
information on enrollment and financial assistance, 
please call us at (323) 663 -2064 or email our 
principal at klloyd@holytrinity-la.com Give your 
child the gift of a Catholic education this fall!

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

	 The rise of Josephology

In Joseph: The Man Closest to Jesus, Father 
Francis L. Filas documents the Churches growth 
in understanding Joseph as next to Mary, the most 
perfect human person. In the early years of the 
Church Joseph’s role was minimized in order to 
allow Mary’s role to be extolled even greater (how 
humble Joseph is!). In the Middle Ages the Joseph 
Movement began.  It was in the nineteenth century 
that Joseph’s star began to rise rapidly, beginning 
with Pope Pius IX decaling Joseph “Patron of the 
Universal Church. This has been followed by other 
popes declarations:
Leo XIII Devotion to Holy Family with emphasis on 
Saint Joseph
Benedict XV declaring St. Joseph the Patron of the 
Working men”
Pius XII instituted the feast of St. Joseph the worker
John XXIII institiuted St. Joseph name in the Canon 
of the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass
Francis declared the Year of Saint Joseph

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph - join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each monthafter the 5:00 pm Mass.
Email HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


